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To Consultation/DTF@DTF 
cc  

bcc  
Subject Proposed Fire Services reform 

Dear Assistant Clerk Committees,
 
My Name is , I am a professional fire fighter with the MFB and currently 
stationed at Station 24 East Malvern and live locally in Bentleigh.
 
I am writing this submission in support of the fire services reform.
 
I feel that the current fire service structure is out dated and inadequate. The proposed 
changes to the fire service will have a positive impact on all Victorians and their 
communities, growing communities within Victoria will get the level of service and 
protection that they are entitled to.
 
Victoria is a growing state with the population expected to double in the next 30 years, 
the fire services need to catch up with the current demands and expand towards the 
future.
 
I kindly ask that my name and email address remain private and confidential. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,
 

 

The MFB is committed to minimising its impact on the environment.
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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